
Dear
A gift was given to Blessings in a Backpack in your 
honor as a thank you for helping students learn and 
grow. The impact of this gift will go a long way in 
feeding hungry kids on the weekends in the United 
States. 

On behalf of our entire organization, we wish you a 
happy Teacher Appreciation Week! 

Blessings in a Backpack
blessingsinabackpack.org


